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CCSC HO #10-29
MEMORANDUM

Date:         September 20, 2010
To:            Health Officers


                  CRF-CPEST Cancer Coordinators

                  SAHC CRF Coordinators

From:        Carmela Groves, Program Manager, Surveillance and Evaluation Unit, CCSC


Re:            CRF Program Cost of Colonoscopy Report, September 2010
We are pleased to announce that the Cost of Colonoscopy in CRF/CPEST Colorectal Cancer Screening Programs Report has been completed.
Data from 22 CRF/CPEST Colorectal Cancer Screening Programs were obtained from the Client Database for colonoscopy screening that occurred from August 2007 through July 2009.  The report describes and analyzes results of the survey; it examines amounts billed and the corresponding amounts paid for colonoscopy procedures, by jurisdiction.
The data may be useful to Maryland programs as they evaluate their procedures, plan budgets, and seek ways to contain costs.  If you have any questions, please contact me (cgroves@dhmh.state.md.us or 410 767 2616) or Maya King (410 767 2033 or mking@dhmh.state.md.us). 

I thank you for your assistance with providing the data and Maya King for her work on this project.
Attachment (e-mailed to Health Officers, CPEST Program Directors)

cc:  
Russell Moy, M.D., M.P.H. 

Donna Gugel, M.H.S.

Kelly Sage, M.S.
Diane Dwyer, M.D.
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